
VILLAGE OF HIGHLAND HILLS 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Council of the Village of Highland Hills will accept bids until Friday, May 
7, 2021 at 11:00 a.m., at the Village Hall, 3700 Northfield Road, Highland Hills, Ohio – Finance 
Department. 
 
The purpose of the bids is for the Village of Highland Hills to consider contractors for the Randolph and 
Selfridge Parkways Resurfacing Project. 
 
Plans can be picked up at the office of Stephen Hovancsek and Associates located at Two Merit Drive, 
Richmond Heights, Ohio 44143 during regular business hours, Monday — Friday 8:00 am-4:30 pm. The 
cost for the plans is $125.00 and checks should be made payable to Stephen Hovancsek and Associates.  
 
This notice is published pursuant to the requirements of the Charter and Ordinances of the Village of 
Highland Hills and by order of the Council of the Village of Highland Hills. The Village of Highland Hills 
reserves the right to reject any and all bids received.  
 
Margaret Sikon 
Clerk of Council 
Village of Highland Hills  
 
Posted 4/23/21 


